2664 Riva Road
Annapolis MD 21401
www.aacounty.org/ip

Multiple Family Dwelling License (MDL) Instructions

Complete the APPLICATION FOR OPERATING LICENSE FOR MULTIPLE DWELLING OR ROOMING
HOUSE form and submit to the Licensing Division, Inspections and Permits, 2664 Riva Road,
Annapolis MD 21401 along with a check made payable to Anne Arundel County for the Licensing
fee. Alink to the application form and multiple dwelling license fee schedule can be located on
this webpage:

http://www.aacounty.org/departments/inspections-and-permits/commercial-licensing/apply-
renew-license/index.html

If this is your fist time applying for a Multi Family License (initial application), obtain a copy of your
valid Certificate of Use issued by Zoning Enforcement to be submitted along with your MDL
application. Zoning Enforcement can be reached at 410-222-7446.

The multiple family dwelling must be inspected and approved by the Health Department and, if
applicable, the Fire Marshal’s office prior to approval.

If you have any questions, please contact Licensing at (410) 222-7788



